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Hello Committee members: 

I am a small business owner mechanic and welder for heavy equipment . 

Bottom Line: We use many trucks and equipment that are diesel fueled. In our 

environment and location diesel fueled machines are necessity. The notion of 

restricting equipment we must have to operate is nothing short of absurd. 

I support fully HB 3119 to hold back Oregon's intentions to restrict the use of diesel 

powered equipment. Oregon MUST move away from it's crash vector based on CO2 

as a greenhouse gas. It is not a green house gas. It is also not honest calling this an 

"emergency" and bypassing the public. I am putting this in writing only because I 

have driven the 6 plus hours to Salem to give testimony only to find out that it was not 

allowed again .This is the 5th right of our 1st amendment. This is the peoples house 

we did not sign up for this overreach in our free Republic. Government of the people 

for the people by the people.      

Please support HB3119 for all of us. 

Thank you Scott DeCarlo 


